26th March 2025

Dear St. Luke’s Primary Team,
| hope this email finds you well.

| am writing to express my deepest gratitude and admiration for the incredible impact your
school has had on my family over the years.

All my children had the privilege of attending St. Luke’s, and the experience has been
nothing short of fantastic. Your dedication to teaching, fostering teamwork, and creating a
sense of belonging among the students is truly remarkable. The kids are not only
academically prepared but also leave with a strong foundation that allows them to excel in
secondary school.

Your support for children with special needs deserves special mention. | cannot express
enough how much your team has done for my child with special needs. During our journey,
we worked together to empower him, and thanks to your commitment and care, he is now
an independent young man. | know many other parents of children with special needs who
share the same sentiment. St. Luke’s makes a real difference in their lives, helping their
children thrive.

Beyond academics, your active involvement in promoting cultural awareness and fostering
a diverse community is commendable. | will never forget how, even during the challenges
of COVID, your team welcomed the children with smiles and unwavering dedication.

What stands out most to me is how St. Luke’s feels like a family. The strong connections
among the students, parents, and staff create a nurturing environment where everyone
feels supported. Even after moving on to secondary schools, the bond remains, and
parents keep in touch, a testament to the incredible community you have built.

Thank you for all that you do and continue to do for the children and families at St. Luke’s.
Your impact is immeasurable, and we are endlessly grateful.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Jenniver



